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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Parents, 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the 
15th October, 2022. We take this opportunity to extend a cordial invitation to you to attend the 
function & grace the occasion. Please plan your travel to Nainital accordingly.  The programme will begin 
at 8.30 AM and will be over by 5.30 PM.  It cov
Report, lunch and cultural programme in the school auditorium. The students will be allowed to go home 
after the function, only with the parents or authorized guardians, for the Deepawali break. 
will be allowed to go home alone
formalities in the house. Please do not take your ward without obtaining the 
Housemaster. This is important.

The students will report after the Deepawali break on Sunday
The Annual exams will commence on 
2022 (Juniors) and 3rd December 20
on the above dates for the winter vacation. 
 
The dates for the Admission Test 
 
Kolkata   __ November, 20
Siliguri   __ November,
Nainital   __ November
Ranchi & Guwahati  __ November 20
Lucknow   __ November, 20
Delhi   __ January, 20

Parents desirous of admitting their wards to Birla Vidya Mandir, Nainital are requested to register them 
for the Admission Test. You may download the Registration Form and syllabus from the school website 
www.birlavidyamandir.com.   

Following the return of the students after the Deepawali break on 
of the institution will be on academics only. It will be our serious endeavour that each
successful in the above examination by improving 
 
While at home during the Deepawali break, please ensure that your ward utilizes his time in p
for the Annual exams. This will certainly hel
and reducing stress.  Needless to say that the success of students is our greatest s
faculty, as a facilitator, is very competent, well qualified, dedicated and committed to qua
and will take all necessary steps to support & gui
 

With best wishes,  

  

PRINCIPAL 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Phones: (05942)236879 Fax: (05942) 236183 Reception: 238729, 235370,238993
Email: info@birlavidyamandir.com

Birla Vidya Mandir, Nainital (Uttarakhand) 
(Sarala Birla Group of Schools) 

(An English Medium Residential Senior Secondary School)
(Affiliated to CBSE & Member of IPSC, IBSC, ICP & NPSC) -  CBSE Affiliation Number 3530012

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

It is my pleasure to inform you that the 75th Annual Day of Birla Vidya Mandir will be celebrat
. We take this opportunity to extend a cordial invitation to you to attend the 

function & grace the occasion. Please plan your travel to Nainital accordingly.  The programme will begin 
be over by 5.30 PM.  It covers field events, prize distribution, Principal’s Annual 

rogramme in the school auditorium. The students will be allowed to go home 
after the function, only with the parents or authorized guardians, for the Deepawali break. 

allowed to go home alone.  Before collecting your ward, please complete the necessary 
Please do not take your ward without obtaining the 

Housemaster. This is important.  

The students will report after the Deepawali break on Sunday, 6th November 20
xams will commence on Monday, 21st November, 2022 and will be over on 

2022 (Seniors) by 12 noon. The students will be allowed to go home 
dates for the winter vacation.  

 (for classes IV to IX) for the new session 202

November, 2022   
November, 2022   
November, 2022   
November 2022  
November, 2022  
January, 2023  

Parents desirous of admitting their wards to Birla Vidya Mandir, Nainital are requested to register them 
for the Admission Test. You may download the Registration Form and syllabus from the school website 

Following the return of the students after the Deepawali break on 6th November
of the institution will be on academics only. It will be our serious endeavour that each
successful in the above examination by improving his performance and scoring better marks. 

While at home during the Deepawali break, please ensure that your ward utilizes his time in p
This will certainly help him in improving his performance, boosting his morale   

and reducing stress.  Needless to say that the success of students is our greatest s
is very competent, well qualified, dedicated and committed to qua

and will take all necessary steps to support & guide the students to work on academics.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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September 16, 2022 

of Birla Vidya Mandir will be celebrated on 
. We take this opportunity to extend a cordial invitation to you to attend the 

function & grace the occasion. Please plan your travel to Nainital accordingly.  The programme will begin 
istribution, Principal’s Annual 

rogramme in the school auditorium. The students will be allowed to go home 
after the function, only with the parents or authorized guardians, for the Deepawali break. No student 

Before collecting your ward, please complete the necessary 
Please do not take your ward without obtaining the Out Pass from his 

November 2022, by 5 PM.  
and will be over on 2nd December 

) by 12 noon. The students will be allowed to go home 

V to IX) for the new session 2023-24 are as under: 

Parents desirous of admitting their wards to Birla Vidya Mandir, Nainital are requested to register them 
for the Admission Test. You may download the Registration Form and syllabus from the school website 

ember 2022, the main focus 
of the institution will be on academics only. It will be our serious endeavour that each student emerges 

and scoring better marks.  

While at home during the Deepawali break, please ensure that your ward utilizes his time in preparing 
p him in improving his performance, boosting his morale   

and reducing stress.  Needless to say that the success of students is our greatest strength. Our teaching 
is very competent, well qualified, dedicated and committed to quality education 

de the students to work on academics.   

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
879 Fax: (05942) 236183 Reception: 238729, 235370,238993 

website: www.birlavidyamandir.com 


